
Ladies Philoptochos

Scholarship Fund
The Ladies Philoptochos of St. George Cathedral is Sponsoring

“Christmas Card 2024”

With your donation, we raise money for the
Philoptochos Scholarship Fund, which allows us to recognize the

students in our St. George community, and assist them as they further their education.

The Christmas card will be sent to everyone participating

Please donate $25.00 to have your name printed
on our St. George Cathedral Christmas Card

Please note that the deadline is
November 30th

Thank you for the support of our students!
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please include me in the St. George Cathedral Christmas Card
Please mail this form and your check for $25.00 payable to: “Philoptochos Scholarship Fund”

Please Print Your Name as You Would Like it to Appear on the Card

Name(s)_______________________________________________(circle if: same as last year)

Street________________________________________________________________________

City______________________________State____________Zip Code___________________

Telephone #_____________________Email Address__________________________________

Please Mail to Marie Klementon, 199 Lucille Street, Newington, CT 06111


